
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

8th January, 2021 

 

Hello all, 

I will hopefully be sending details about your mock results later today… also 

I will continue to send emails to all of you as I do not want to miss people out. If this does not 
apply to you then please ignore. I will also update you on subjects such as health and social, 
enterprise etc. when more information has been received and decisions have been made. 
We have made plans but we are waiting to see what develops so that we don’t have to 
communicate more changes.  

Students must wear full school uniform when sitting exams. 

Secondly for the students studying Dance and Drama please read the following from myself 
and Mr. Watkins: 

An update to inform you about your daughters / sons BTEC Performing Arts (Dance/Acting) 
progression to completion. 

I am pleased to inform you that all internal Components have been submitted for teacher 
assessment and standards verification. However, the external controlled assessment 
component is due to commence next week. This contains a large amount of practical / group 
work. Due to 3rd national lockdown being enforced this week coupled with the practical 
nature of the subject, the school has decided to place the component ‘on hold’ until further 
guidance has been given by the Department for education and Ofqual. In the meantime, 
year 11 online acting and dance lessons will not go ahead as planned as you have 
completed all of the necessary work. Students should use this extra time very wisely to 
complete coursework for other subjects or improve your grades for other subjects. We will 
update you as things develop. In summary don’t do any dancing or drama work do 
spend this time on all the other work you need to do. 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Mr D.Watkins 

Assistant Head teacher /Strategic Lead - Performing Arts 

 

 
Mr. Abram 
Head of School  
  


